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Dear Mr Byrne

I am emailing you to support the application for Starlink Internet Services Limited to be granted a
Telecommunications Licence in Guernsey.

I live in a location in Guernsey that is unlikely to see fibre being offered as an option for many years and
Starlink will provide an alternative to the incumbent providers in addition to potentially introducing competition
for the price of these services.

Please do not hesitate to say if you require anything further.

Yours sincerely
Andy Finch


